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26/04/2020  22:10:332020/0927/P COMMNT Jane Johnson I don¿t have an objection in principle to the owners of 31 Willoughby Road developing their property, but 

would ask the Council to ensure that it will not adversely impact on Willow Cottages and the retaining wall at 

the back. I am concerned about the leakage of foul water underneath the retaining wall and ask for particular 

care to be taken to ensure there is no impact on the drainage system as we have had issues with foul 

water/sewage coming through and underneath the wall in the past. This is a real health concern, especially for 

the families living in the cottages who use the pathway beside it daily.
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